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Housatonic Water Works Schedules Repair Work at Intersection of Main & Oak Streets —
June 20

Please be advised that beginning at 8:30 AM on Friday, June 20, Housatonic Water Works crews
will be conducting repair work at the intersection of Main and Oak Streets.

To complete this work, it may be necessary to temporarily shut off sections of the water system
in the center of town, which could result in low water pressure for some residents during the
repair period.

We encourage all customers to draw water in advance for basic needs and to be prepared for
possible service interruptions and roily water.

We anticipate completing the work by Friday afternoon, barring any unforeseen complications.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we perform this important repair.
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